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The support DSPs give allows better quality of life. Not only do we provide help, but 

we build connections with the client and the family we work with. Without our 

hardworking DSPs not only are you taking away a person they can trust but also 

taking away the quality of life they deserve. DSPs are highly under rated. We strive to 

give our familes the quality of work they deserve. With the raise that is up for grabs it 

will be a complete game changer. It will help us to not be as tired from working over 

time, just to be able to have enough to provide for ourselves. With happier DSPs the 

outcomes for the families will be better. The quality we will provide will exceed. We 

will do better than we have been doing with this possible change.  

 

Thank you.  


